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January 8, 2021 

 

 

Mary Gauvain 

UC Academic Senate Chair 

  

 

Re: (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Revisions to the Leave-Related Policies of the 

700 Series of the APM 
 

 

Dear Chair Gauvain, 

The Executive Board and the other UCLA Senate committees and councils that reviewed the 

proposed revisions to the APM 700 series endorsed the proposal as a move in the right direction. 

Executive Board members concurred with the minor comments expressed in several committee 

statements.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Shane White 

Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 

 

 

Cc: Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair Elect, UCLA Academic Senate 

Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 

 April de Stefano, Executive Director, UCLA Academic Senate 

 Hilary Baxter, Executive Director, UC Academic Senate 

 Michael LaBriola, Assistant Director, UC Academic Senate 

  

 


